
 

 

Kaluba John. 

456 Sunshine Street, 

Lundazi, Eastern Province, 

Zambia. 

May 5, 2024 

Dear Uncle Muyangana, 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. It has been quite 
some time since we last caught up, and I wanted to take this opportunity to 
share the latest happenings in my life and hear about yours. 

Life here in Lundazi has been bustling with activity. I recently completed my 
semester at Lundazi 

College of Education, and I am eagerly awaiting my results. The coursework 
was challenging, but with perseverance and dedication, I managed to 
overcome the hurdles. I have also been involved in various extracurricular 
activities, such as volunteering for community service projects and 
participating in cultural events. 

In addition to my studies, I have been exploring different career paths and 
gaining practical experience through internships. It has been an enriching 
experience, and I am grateful for the opportunities that have come my way. 

I would love to hear about your experiences and how life has been treating 
you in Kabwe. How is your business doing? Have you had any exciting 
adventures or encountered any interesting people recently? Please do 
share your stories with me. 

I hope to visit Kabwe soon and spend quality time with you and the rest of 
the family. I miss the warmth and comfort of our hometown and the sense 
of belonging that comes with it. Until then, let's keep in touch through 
letters and occasional phone calls. 

Sending warm regards to you, Aunt Nalishebo, and the entire family. Take 
care of yourself, and I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

With love, 

Kaluba John.  


